Meeting called to order 7:02 PM
Pam- Prayer and Acknowledgement
Introductions with some new people.
Agenda Approval 1st Barb Lemmons
		2nd Heather Spracklin

Teacher Report and School Leadership Report

1. Congratulations to 1&2E for winning the Hey Clay Classroom Contest, and thank you to Jill Gurba for bringing it to OLA's attention and Mrs. Evans for inspiring the students to create beautiful clay sculptures!
2. Thank you for discussing as a council if you would like to continue with Lifetouch for the 2022-2023 school year and beyond.  A one year contract was signed for the 2021-2022 school year.  Parent voice is vital as it's the parents who purchase the photos.  As well to consider if there is anything else you would like lifetouch to provide as part of their service (ie. school has requested staff ID cards with the new logo, as well as volunteer ID cards).
3. Attendees received a sneak preview of OLA logo concepts and shared feedback for the next step in the Logo process.
4. Advent Concert will be celebrated via video recording and we will be offering VIP Viewing Packages as a fundraiser for Lurana House with Catholic Social Services who are currently in dire need to offer support to families.  Thank you parents in advance for supporting this fundraiser.  VIP Viewing Packages will also include advanced screening of the Advent Celebration to enjoy with your family and many treats and items to help create a fantastic viewing experience.
5. Thank you for sharing with Susan and Pamela communication for the Smore or email, and detailing specifically how Council would like the communication to go out so that OLA can better support Council initiatives

School Programs Update
	Christmas Poinsettia Fundraiser – still waiting on final number but looking around $800 profit.

	Katie Bosse has stepped up as milk program coordinator to start in January.
	Hot Lunch to start in January – Coordinator is a ? right now
We will make a post in the s’more for volunteers for both milk and hot lunch programs.

New Business
	Mme. Gravelle wanted to know how many teachers had submitted receipts for $150 allowance. So far we have 4 teachers who have submitted. 

	We had a question about where we are on the playground. AT this point we are still waiting to hear results from a survey that was sent out.  More information t come at playground society meeting.

Meeting closed at 8:03



